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May 10, 2019 

 

I cannot believe how the year is buzzing by!  By the time this is published, there will be 23 days 

remaining with students in the building.  I am hopeful that spring will finally arrive and that 

Fairfield may begin to see some more sunshine.  I wanted to thank all of you for supporting my 

dress code memo.  I appreciate your efforts in making sure that our students are wearing 

appropriate attire to school.   

 

This past week was Staff Appreciation Week.  Many of you may be unaware of what our PTSA 

and Teacher Appreciation Committee do for the week.  Below is just a sample of the efforts led 

by Carmen Weber and Alicia Westerlund.  The Radically Outrageous Raffle is INSANE!  As a 

staff, we feel incredibly supported and appreciated by our PTSA.  Thank you so much for all of 

your efforts! 

 
 MONDAY, MAY 6 – GRAB & GO BREAKFAST Quick and easy coffee and breakfast in the 

Team Room starting at 7:30am. 

 

 TUESDAY, MAY 7 – SNACK CARTS Need an afternoon pick-me-up? Look for carts filled 

with lemonade and iced tea, homemade cookies and treats coming through the halls starting at 

1:15pm.  

 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 8 – Radically Outrageous Raffle! It’s that time again…Look for a 

small goody and 10 raffle tickets in your mail cubbies. Come to the Team Room (note new 

location this year) from 10:00am to 2:00pm and try to win some incredible prizes!  

 

THURSDAY, MAY 9 – POPCORN AND SODA DAY Enjoy fresh popped popcorn and 

drinks in the lobby from 11:00am to 1:30pm.  

 

FRIDAY, MAY 10 - SPRING LUNCHEON Enjoy a delicious catered lunch with plenty of 

homemade treats for dessert. Lunch will take place in the Team Room during all lunch hours. 

 

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding upcoming events at Roger 

Ludlowe Middle School.  GO BULLDOGS!!  



 

Warm regards~ 

 
Megan Tiley 
Principal 

Roger Ludlowe Middle School 

689 Unquowa Rd. 

Fairfield, CT. 06824-5010 

203-255-8345 

mtiley@fairfieldschools.org 
 

 

 

  


